
Pulpit Announcements 
Fifteenth Sunday of Ordinary Time 

July 11, 2021 
 
 

• The charitable portion of our tithe this weekend will go in support of Infirm 
and Retired Priests. This is a diocesan collection. We’re happy to support our 
older or sick priests! 

 
• The flowers in the sanctuary are in memory of John Ternovan. May he rest in 

peace. 
 

• As a reminder, the Parish Office is now open before and after every weekend 
Mass. The staff is available to assist you with anything you might need. 
 

• Don’t forget about our weekly Parish Holy Hour and Confessions on Monday 
evenings from 7:00 PM – 8:00 PM. All are welcome! 
 

• This Friday (July 16), we’ll have a special Scapular Mass at 12 Noon in honor 
of Our Lady of Mount Carmel. Anyone who wants their scapulars blessed, or 
to be invested (or reinvested) in the scapular, is invited! 
 

• Since Elementary School Faith Formation will not resume until January, all 
of our registered young families will receive a free subscription to the 
magazine, OSV Kids. The subscription will start in August. The magazine is 
meant to help parents explain our Faith to their children. 
 

• Reminders of reverence at Mass: No texting, clipping of nails, side 
conversations, or leaving after Holy Communion. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

https://teachingcatholickids.com/osvkids/

